
 
to the family of Ruth Livingston who passed away on  

Monday, April 16.  A graveside service was held this past Friday. 
 

who is celebrating his100th birthday 

this week, on April 27.  Cards can be sent to 41150 Fox Run, Woodbridge  

Apt. 611, Novi, MI 48377.  
 

Last week many missed our Worship Service due to  

the cold and icy conditions. Weekly Sermons, Sunday bulletins, and other 

information is consistently updated and available on the HPBC website  

at www.hpbc.cc.    

 

are being scheduled for Mother’s Day,  

May 13 and Father’s Day, June 17.  If you and your family would like to 

dedicate your child in one of the morning services, please email Lisa at 

lfair@hpbc.cc. Attendance at the upcoming Child Dedication Class on 

Sunday, April 29 at 10:10am will be required.  
 

Just a reminder that online contributions  

can be made either via our church website or by using your mobile device. 

Onetime, scheduled or recurring transactions are easy to set-up, and a 

secure, easy way to give. Many are taking advantage of this method for 

giving.  Find Push Pay on your App Store or go to www.hpbc.cc.  
 

Care Net Pregnancy Center Berkley | Detroit will hold 

their annual two-mile Walk for Life on Saturday, May 12 at Civic Center Park  

in Madison Heights.  All are invited to stay for a picnic after the walk and  

enjoy some kid-friendly fun like face-painting, balloon animals, playground, 

games and more!  Please stop by the table in the Atrium Foyer for more 

information or visit www.carenetberkleydetroit.org/events/walk-for-life/ 

 

Fiscal Year-to-date Giving: $2,232,981 

Fiscal Year-to-date Budget: $2,241,200 

Deficit:                                   $-8,219 

 

April 22, 2018 
 

Please indicate an area of ministry 

interest or share a prayer request. 

Place in offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
  

NAME ____________________________ 

EMAIL ____________________________ 

Complete contact information on 

the reverse side of this tear-off. 
 

I would like to know more about  

how I can be involved/volunteer: 
 

Nursery, Early Childhood 

  □ Sun am  □ Wed pm 
 

Elementary Children 

  □ Sun am   □ Wed pm 

Awana  □ Sun pm 

□ Student Ministries 
 

Men’s Bible Study   

  □ Tues am   □ Wed pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study  

  □ Tues am  □ Wed pm 

□ Moms’ Care Group - Wed pm 

□ Worship Service Usher/Greeter 

□ Music & Worship Ministries  
 

How can we pray for you this week? 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

 

 Our Global Missions Fest will feature five 

members from our missionary family, as well as our guest Sunday morning 

speaker, Marty Shaw from WorldVenture.   
 

Ray Sidney and choir will be featured for the Sunday evening of Gospel 

music and worship beginning at 6:00pm.  Pick up the GMF descriptive 

brochure at the Missions table today for complete schedule and 

information, or visit our website at www.hpbc.cc.  

 

 

from 6:00pm-12:00am

in the Chapel.  Secret Church is a global event that highlights Biblical 

teaching and prayer for the persecuted church.  
 

This year Pastor David Platt will discuss the topic of Cults and Counterfeit 

Gospels, while we take time as a church to hear from missionaries joining 

us for our Global Missions Fest.  
 

The evening will be also feature a time of growth through prayer. Cost is 

$10 and snacks will be provided – register online at www.hpbc.cc.  More 

information is available at the Missions table in the Atrium Foyer.  

as he serves with Reliant at University of 

Michigan and works with a team for a new church plant at the Western 

Michigan University campus.  Pray for Trevor as he and Sarah prepare for 

their wedding next month. Pray for their team moving to Kalamazoo for 

the WMU church plant – that families would find housing, and that the 

move would go smoothly.  Pray as well for positive connections in meeting 

students who are spiritually interested, and in trusting the Lord to provide 

full funding for the team.  

 

http://www.hpbc.cc
http://www.carenetberkleydetroit.org/events/walk-for-life/
http://www.hpbc.cc
http://www.hpbc.cc


 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on Sunday morning. We 

would like to serve you with answers to questions you might have or with 

information you desire. Please visit our Welcome Center in the Atrium 

Foyer, check out our church website at www.hpbc.cc, or complete the 

Welcome tear-off and place in the offering plate or drop box.  

 

April 22, 2018 
 

If you are a guest today, we consider 

it a privilege to have visitors with us  

for Sunday morning worship. Would 

you be willing to provide us with  

more information about yourself? 
 

Please complete this form and drop  

In an offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
 

Name ___________________________ 

Street ___________________________ 

City _____________________________ 

State _______ Zip _________________ 

Contact Phone __________________ 

Email ____________________________ 
 

□ Single  □ Single again   □ Married    
 

□ Widowed 
 

Age: □ 18-29  □ 30-39  □ 40-49   
         

         □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 
 

Service Attended: □ 8:45  □ 11:15 
 

□ Guest  □ Regularly attend 
 

□ Member 
 

How did you hear about us? 

____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in more information:  
 

 □ Church Membership 

 □ Children’s Ministry 

 □ Student Ministry 

 □ Adult Middle Hour Ministries 

 □ Men’s Bible Studies 

 □ Women’s Bible Studies 

 □ Southfield Christian School 

 □ Desire a Pastoral Contact 
 

www.hpbc.cc  

Email: info@hpbc.cc 

248.357.5464 

 

Orchestra: Leanin’ on the Everlasting Arms 

How Firm a Foundation 

This I Believe 

It Is Well With My Soul 

Choir: This is My Father’s World 

Message 

Tis so Sweet to Trust in Jesus 

Jesus the Same 

God is Always Good 

How Great 

All I Have is Christ 

When We See Your Face 

Message 

 

Awana - 6:00pm 

Love & Respect Life Group - 6:00pm 

The Evidence of God - 6:15pm 

  

Men’s Bible Study - 6:30am 

Women in the Word - 9:30am 

 

 Women in Prayer - 10:00am   

 Nursery / Scooters    Prime Time Boys / Pioneer Girls

 Herd Middle School     Crash High School   

 Women in the Word   Men’s Bible Study  

 Mom’s Care    Oasis Scripture & Prayer                        

 

Secret Church - 6:00pm 

 

Chancel Choir Rehearsal - 6:30pm 

Jesus, the Sinless Sufferer - Job1:1-22 

Guest Speaker: Brian Boyles 

Every Sunday beginning at 10:10am we offer a wide range of life related 

Bible studies for every age group which provide great opportunities to 

connect with others and to grow as a follower of Jesus.  Stop by our 

Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer, we’ll help you with further information.  

We are currently in need 

of additional men who are willing to serve as ushers for one or two 

Sundays per month – at either morning worship hour, but particularly for 

the 8:45am Service.  
 

If you are willing to consider serving in this way, please use the 

Communication tab from this bulletin – check Worship Service Usher/

Greeter, and we’ll be in contact with further information.  

 

, for next Sunday’s Night of 

Worship, will be holding a rehearsal for a Volunteer Choir next Saturday, 

April 28 from 4:00 – 6:00pm in the Worship Center.  Register by tomorrow 

at sdiamond@hpbc.cc.  Pizza dinner is included.  Further details at the 

Mission table in the Atrium Foyer.  

 

GMF Volunteer Choir Rehearsal with Ray Sidney - 4:00pm 

mailto:sdiamond@hpbc.cc

